SAC Meeting Minutes
Feb. 5, 2008

Call to order 4:00

In Attendance: Julie Stordahl, Mindy Menard, Dr. Schaffer, Rebecca Keeler,
Kimberley Hubbs.

Approve Dec. Minutes: were not able to approve as we did not have the
minutes with us. Will approve at next meeting.

Linda was absent and unable to give us our update. The group at this point did
have a discussion about last years CSAP testing, the results and concerns for
this year. Concerns were brought up about the school ranking and how CSAP
affected that. The idea of writing a letter to parents to inform them of the
importance of CSAP results and how other testing within the school is
structured was introduced. The group asked to have a second meeting with
Linda to have her input on the letter. Kimberley is to set us this extra meeting
and get back to the group with the date and time.

Paulette was absent we will get the DAC and GC update next month.

Update from Rebecca on the PVA:

a. PVA has aregular meeting this Thursday. Communication once again
seems to be an issue with parents still saying they don’t how to get
involved.

b. The PVA will need to plan for their first election for their new chair and
would like the SAC’s help as they have not had an election before.

c. The PVA will be hosting our first Sock Hop this year on April 11 and
needs volunteers to help.

d. Bagels for Moms will be May 5.

Community Concerns: A discussion was had about the uniform code with
concerns being brought that it was too strict with the students being checked
at the door. Others felt that it was just fine and there were no problems.
Kimberley informed the groups know that the GC was reviewing the policy
and anyone with concerns or questions should contact them.

Meeting Adjourned at 4:48



